
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services 

Health Plan Advisory                              No. 20-06 

DATE:  September 18, 2020 

TO:  Nebraska Heritage Health Plans 

FROM:  Jeremy Brunssen, Interim Director 

  Division of Medicaid & Long-Term Care 

BY:  Flora Coan, Administrator I 

RE:  APR-DRG Update 

This Health Plan Advisory is being issued to notify the Heritage Health plans of the update to the All 

Patient Refined Diagnosis Related Groups (APR-DRGs). 

In accordance with Title 471 NAC 10, the Division of Medicaid and Long-Term Care (MLTC) 

implemented 3M APR-DRG version 37.1 effective July 1, 2020. APR-DRG version 37.1 will apply to 

Fee-For-Service (FFS) inpatient claims with discharge date of July 1, 2020, and thereafter. 

The Heritage Health Plans will continue to reimburse acute hospital inpatient services, using the re-scaled 

APR-DRG version 36. The state is in the process of conducting a fiscal impact analysis for transitioning 

to version 37.1. Upon completion of the study, MLTC will share its findings and will assist the Heritage 

Health plans in determining any required actions in accordance with their contracts with DHHS. 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Flora Coan at (402) 471-9582, or via email at: 

flora.coan@nebraska.gov.  

Health Plan Advisories, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at 
http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Heritage-Health-Plan-Advisories.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you 

stay up to date about new Health Plan Advisories. 

This guidance document is advisory in nature but is binding on an agency until amended by such agency. A guidance document does not include 

internal procedural documents that only affect the internal operations of the agency and does not impose additional requirements or penalties  

on regulated parties or include confidential information or rules and regulations made in accordance w ith the Administrative Procedure Act. If  

you believe that this guidance document imposes additional requirements or penalties on regulated parties, you may request a r eview  of the 

document. 
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